
 

 

 

 

 

 

    SPS/249 /2025                            14th May 2025 
 

Dear Parent, 
 
"Collaboration between parents and teachers is essential for fostering a love of learning." 
 
A PTM is scheduled for Saturday, 17th May 2025 from 8:00 am to 11:30 pm. The agenda is as 
follows- 
 
 Result discussion –PT 1 for classes IX-X and XII 
 To discuss the academic progress of the child for  classes VI-VIII and XI 

We are also pleased to invite the parents and students of classes X and XII to an 
important  Workshop on Saturday, 17th May 2025 at 9:30 am, at the school Amphitheatre 
designed to help you better support the students in this crucial academic phase. 

Topics will be covered include: 

 Exploring New Career Pathways: A look at emerging options beyond traditional streams. 
 Entrance Exam Reforms: Understanding the changes in JEE, NEET, and other major exams. 
 CUET & Undergraduate Admission Updates: What the new admission process means for 

your child. 
 Preparing for the Board Year: How to start now for academic success in Class X and XII. 

This informative session will help you guide your child in making confident, informed decisions for 
their future. 

Please register for the session using the link below: 
https://forms.gle/MSucTQAz6cFbB5Df7 

Regards 

 

Priyanka Barara 

Principal 

 

 

 
 

       Subject: PTM, Classes VI-XII 
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